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THE DALLAS POST/Wednesday, June 4, 1986 

School 
  

  

Noxen classmates 
Shown here are two different photos of the 1936 and 1937 graduating classes of the Noxen 
Township High School who are celebrating their 50th anniversaries this year. In the photo at left, 

the students are shown as they appeared in fifth and sixth grades. From left, first row, are 

Howard Keller, unidentified, unidentified, Mildred McKenna, Mary Space, Kathleen Space, 

Kathleen Yientz, lone Sorber, Thomas Patton, Ira Wright, and Robert May. Second row, Helen 
Soffron, Mike Whitaker, Jack Wright, Vivian Thompson, Thelma Scouten, Anna Hackling, Harold 

Strohl, Janet Thomas, Robert Meeker, and Lawrence Race. 

  
Spelling bee held 

Third row, Jessie Derhammer, 

The seventh grade students of Dallas Junior High School participated in the final round of the 
Fifth Annual Jane Stitzer Memorial Spelling Bee recently. One student represented each of the 

seven sections in an assembly for the entire grade. Finalists, chosen by run-offs in the sections 
are shown here. From left, Jeff Dover, Kim Pilecki, Chris Kuhar, Holly Banks, Melinda English, 

David Lieberman and Stephanie Reese. Stephanie Reese, representing 7-2, was declared the 
winner. Judges for the contest were Mr. Gordon R. Schlier, guidance counselor and Mrs. Lee 

Ann Johnson, gifted teacher. The teachers for the classes participating were Mrs. Elaine 
Williams, Mrs. Kathy Wega, and Mrs. Mary Ann Sigworth. 

  

      
Art winners 
Patrizia Bove and Barbara Davies, both juniors at Dallas 

Senior High have been selected to attend the Pennsylvania 
Governor's School for Art this summer. The Pennsylvania 
Governor's School is an annual summer program offered for 

artistically talented high school sophomores and juniors. The 

summer program will be held on the campus of Bucknell 

University. It is co-sponsored by the Pennsylvania Depart- 

ment of Education and the state's 29 intermediate units. 

The school offers advanced instruction in Art, Music, 

Photography, Dance, and Creative Writing. It enables 

students to develop their leadership potential and heightens 
career awareness in the Arts. Patrizia Bove is the daughter 

of Mr. and Mrs. Antonio Bove of Dallas. Barbara Davies is 

the daughter of Mr. and Mrs. James Davies also of Dallas. 

  

Receives 
BA degree 
Judith Lynn Sholtis, daughter of 

Mr. and Mrs. Edward Sholtis, of 
Dallas, recently received a Bache- 
lor of Arts Degree in Sociology from 
the Susquehanna 'University School 
of Arts and Sciences. 

A 1982 graduate of Bishop 
O’Reilly High School, she was a 
member of the Association of 
Women Students and served as the 
director of intramural sports. She is 
also a member of Sigma Kappa 
social sorority. 

Miss Sholtis was a four-year 
member of the Lady Crusader var- 
sity softball team and served as a 
captain the past two seasons. She 
was a four-year selection to the 
Middle Atlantic Conference (MAC)     Northern Division All-Star Team as 
a pitcher, compiling a 43-17 career 
record. 

Fowler 
graduates 
Ann Marie Evans-Fowler of 

Dallas graduated recently from Col- 
lege Misericordia during the col- 
lege’s 60th commencement convoca- 
tion. She was one of 208 men and 
women receiving undergraduate 
and graduate degrees. 

Ms. Fowler was awarded a Bach- 
elor of Science degree in Busienss 
Administration, and was the recipi- 
ent of the Pennsylvania Institute of 
Certified Public Accountants Award 
for excellence in Accounting 
studies. : 
During her college career, Ms. 

Fowler was a member of the 
National Honor Society of Colleges, 
Who’s Who Among Students in 
American Universities and Colleges, 
and the National Honor Society. 

She is the daughter of Mr. and 
Mrs. Maurice Evans of Dallas, and 
resides in Dallas with her husband, 
John R. Fowler, III. 

       

  

  

LYNN MARIE BUSCH 

Receives BS 
Lynn Marie Busch, daughter of 

Donald and Rita Busch, Dallas, 

received her B.S. in Pharmacy from 
Temple School of Pharmacy on May 

29, 1986. Lynn Marie graduated 
Summa Cum Laude and received 
the Eli Lilly Achievement Award 

for obtaining the highest grade point 
average for the junior and senior 
years, the Merck, Sharp & Dohme 

Award for having the highest aver- 
age for the senior year; the John R. 
Minehart Memorial Award for the 

highest average in all subjects for 
the last three years of Temple 
Pharmacy School. Yi 2000 
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Grants are 

available 
High School and College students 

interested in receiving additional 
financial aid to attend college 
should write to The Scholarship 
Bank for a free copy of their new 
publication ‘How to Play Grants- 
manship.”’ 

According to the director of this 
non-profit service, there are liter- 
ally thousands of private financial 

aid sources for students interested 
in supplementing state and federal 
grants. The money comes from 

corporations, trade and civic 
groups, foundations and little-known 
governmental agencies. In many 

cases the funds are made available 
to students with a specific major or 
occupational goal or an interest in 

summer internships. For 1986 the 
data bank has over 2,500 new 
summer internships. 

Students with a’ college major in 
business, law, health sciences, engi- 
neering and the like should apply 
early for fall semester grants. 

Students interested in receiving 
the free publication and further 
information should send a business- 
size, stamped self-addressed enve- 
lope to The Scholarship Bank, 4626 
N. Grand, Covina, CA 91724. 

  

    

Beatrice Newell, unidentified, Raymond Sutt, Russell Turner, Walter Dendler, Leslie 

Donald Root, Robert Sorber, Wilford Scouten, William Hackling, Ralph Engleman, and 
Joseph Hackling. The photo at right shows the students as they appeared in junior and senior 
high school. From left, first row, Janis Sayre, Doris Engleman, Mildred McKenna, Emily Jones, 

Janet Thomas. Second row, Harold Strohl, Robert May, lone Sorber, Dorothy Hacksling, Florence 
Rybicki, Mike Whitaker, Loren Fritz, Harry Wood and Clinton Benjamin. (Much thanks to lone L. 
Burnell of Harveys Lake for supplying us with these photos.) 
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Vella Bishop McKenna, teacher; Clinton Benjamin, Wanda 
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Seniors honored & | 4 

Two Dallas High School seniors are the recipients of the 

1986 Book = Scholarships awarded. by the Dallas Area 
Federated Womans Club. Michele Farris of Shavertown and 

Scott Davis of Dallas were recognized for their scholastic 
achievements and school and community activities. They 

will each receive $300 towards their college textbook 
expenses. Michele is the daughter of Tom and Ruth Farris, 

and in the Fall she will be attending the Wilkes-Barre 
Campus of the Pennsylvania State University. During her 

high school years, Michele was a member of the National 

Honor Society, Strutters, Senior Steering Committee, and 

was the Dallas High School Correspondent for the Dallas 
Post. She is very active in the Girl Scouts, and has held 
several leadership positions. Scott is the son of Jim and 

Margaret Davis, and plans on attending Bloomsburg 

University next Fall. He is an active member of the 

Shavertown Volunteer Fire and Ambulance Association. At 
Dallas High School he participated in volleyball and the 

school newspaper. He also was an Honor Roll student, and 

received a National Science Merit Award. Shown above, 
from left, are Ellen J. Nagy, Chairwoman of Scholarship 
Committee, Michele Farris, Scott Davis, and Shirley Smith, 
President of the Dallas Womans Club. 

Hasay has loan applications 
Rep. George C. Hasay said today 

that the Pennsylvania Higher Edu- 
cation Assistance Agency (PHEAA) 
has begun the second year of its 
Higher [Education Loan Plan 
(HELP). 
PHEAA-HELP provides access to 
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authorization of the General Assem- 
bly. It combines PHEAA’s Supple- 
mental Loan with the Guaranteed 
Student Loan Program so appli- 
cants can borrow the amount 
needed at the lowest possible cost. 

credit for families through a single 
application package in order to help 
finance educational objectives. The 
program is financed entirely by tax-   Hasay said that persons who want 

additional information should con- 
tact his district office at 2261 Sans 
Souci Parkway. The telephone num- 
bers are 542-7345 and 735-2794. ANN MARIE FOWLER 

MAN'S BEST | 
FRIEND 

go 

  

    

the 
CLASSIFIEDS 

Even your best friend knows 

that the classifieds give you the 
answers you need! For anything 

you might want to SELL or BUY! 

CALLTODAY 
CLASSIFIEDS 675-5211       
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   For more information 

Call Jean at 675-5211 

  

  
      

 


